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Petitioner Letter of 16 May 2013 

 

Dear Chris  

 

I have met with the Barra Youth Council members and we have read in detail the 

response from Graham Laidlaw and Martin Dorchester. The Barra Youth Council 

would like to respond by asking Calmac for a more specified timeframe for the 

implementation of Wi-Fi on all CalMac ferries, i.e. within the period 2013-2015. 

 

The Barra Youth Council greatly appreciate the support from the Scottish Parliament. 

 

Regards, 

 

Katie Denehy on behalf of Barra Youth Council 


